Message from Ukrainian Focal Point dated 29 December 2009
“The Ministry of Environmental Protection of Ukraine presents its compliments to the Secretariat and Compliance Committee of the Aarhus Convention and has the honour to inform of the following.

Pursuant to the request of the Compliance Committee expressed during the 26th meeting of the Compliance Committee held 15-18th of December, 2009  in Geneva the Ministry of Environmental Protection of Ukraine has published the draft Decree of Cabinet of Ministers of Ukraine "On the Access to Environmental Information" on the web-site of the Ministry. It is available for public and interested persons by the address http://www.menr.gov.ua/cgi-bin/go?node=ProektRegAkt
Unfortunately due to lack of financial budgetary support the Ministry does not able to provide the version of the drafts in English at the moment. Nevertheless the issue of translating of the drafts is studied by the managers of the Ministry and hope will be settled in the nearest future.

  Also I would like to inform you that the draft Law of Ukraine  “On the Amendments to article 25 of  the Law of Ukraine "On Environmental Protection", as for the definition of the environmental information, was publicly available during  July and August of 2009. The comments from the publicity were received and are being processed at the moment. Although the official process of public participation is over the Ministry is sending the draft in the spirit and hope for the further effective cooperation. Please see attached file.”

